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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

It is absolutely crucial to have financial transparency on hospital "strikebreaking" 

costs. This is essential information that hospitals should be required to disclose when 

refusing to provide a fair and equal contract to nurses and other Healthcare workers 

while negotiating a new contract. No hospital should be able to claim new contracts 

are too "expensive" and "unsustainable" while hiding how many millions are being 

spent on strike replacement workers. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Oregon Nurse 


